
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:43:38 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:43 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Jo-anne Soltesz

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is completely unacceptable that rates will be increased when Enbridge Gas had profits around $15 billion dollars.

If an equivalency of fees are required, then the costs should be rounded down the lowest fees.  From the company
profits it is quite clear that this is possible.

Gas is an essential need and should not be used for excessive profits.

Serve the people not the shareholders.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --




